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ATTN:  Geoff Gaston

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

From what I can tell, the highway to be designated is STH 50, rather than USH 50.
However, if the designation for this highway has been changed to USH 50, please let
me know and I will make a correction.

I have generally included the language as it was provided to me, with some
modification to better fit the statutory form for these types of provisions.  I note that
the language provided, which might be common for a resolution, seems, in parts,
unusually personal for these types of statutory provisions.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov


